
Preen Scene  Reminder Edition  

CPPS 

10th July 2022 

A busy week ahead so here are some reminders for old and new parents alike.  

 

      Change of Menu this week:  

Wednesday 13th: Hunters Chicken / Mixed Veg Hotpot  

Thursday 14th: Leavers Roast Lunch  

 

 

 

Monday 11th July : We have Steve Lloyd in school for an afternoon of Rugby training 

across all classes therefore children need to have their PE kits in school.  

 

Tuesday 12th July: Meeting for parents of Key Stage 2 pupils from September 2022 3pm  

Please see the invitation that was sent to all parents involved about this meeting on parent-
mail.  

 

Wednesday 13th: Class 1 are walking up to Church Preen manor so please ensure they 

are wearing play clothes and trainers. The forecast looks good so please ensure chil-

dren have had sun lotion applied before school , bring a sun hat and a water bottle.         

        They will be back in time for school lunch. They will need PE kit to change in to on       

our return.  

We will be preparing the village hall on Wednesday after school (3:20pm) so if every-

one who volunteered to help could meet outside the village hall. We are in need of 

flower donations and would be most grateful if these could be brought in to the 

school office in the morning.  

Thursday 14th: Leavers lunch: Children are encouraged to wear smart clothes but  

  please don’t go to any expense. They need to bring their outfit in to school and will 

  change after break. The disco will finish at 4pm with collection from the Village  

  Hall.  

 

Friday 15th: KS2 (Y3-Y6) joint Commonwealth Games event at Brockton School  

Children have all had a letter sent home on Friday with all the information about this 

event. They will need a packed lunch   

 

 

Monday 18th Sports afternoon 1:30pm—3pm  

Children to bring their PE Kits into school please with a House group coloured     

T shirt in the morning. If your child is unsure of their house group or colour 

please get them to ask in school so we can confirm with them. We would love to 

see as many parents and carers there to support the children but we must ask for safeguarding 

reasons that you inform Mrs Plant prior to the day who will be in attendance. Tea and coffee  

will be available for a donation. 


